
Letter from H. N. Auster to the Roosevelt Wild Life Forest Experiment Station

Letter from H. N. Auster of William Bloom and Co., to staff of the Roosevelt Wild Life Forest Experiment Station (presently the 
Roosevelt Wild Life Station) inquiring about the profitability of muskrat farming in Delaware County.
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